
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:29:12 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 1:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Stéphanie  Ducharme

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro rates are already so high. It will be difficult for people to manage their electricity bills if Hydro One
continues to hike up their fees and rates. Meanwhile, executives with Hydro One are getting paid more and more.
Ontario is becoming less desirable due to companies such as Hydro One who gauge citizens at every turn. I strongly
request that the OEB reject any rate or fee increases from this company.

-- Attachment --




